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CHORUS UPCOMING EVENTS: 
On Sunday May 29, 2022 the chorus will sing at the ONEGeneration Encino Farmers Market.
On May 25, 2022 some of our chorus members will join the First Methodist Church Choir and other singers in a rehearsal for Memorial Day. We will perform on Memorial Day (May 30, 2022 at Valley Oaks Memorial Park in Westlake Village, CA.
Our first show since the Pandemic began will be on June 18, 2022 at the Hall of Liberty in Forest Lawn Memorial Park in L.A., CA

CANDIDATES:
We currently have two possible candidates for membership.

Madison Hasty – Baritone. Madison is a 14-year member of the BHS. She has sung in several choruses and quartets through the years. She needs to be reinstated. Hopefully when she finds a place to live, she will become a member. 

Jonathan Burns: Bass. Jonathan has never sung in a chorus. He does have the desire to learn and develop his bass voice. Jonathan now has the sheet music and learning tracks to the 3- barber pole cat songs for his first addition. 

MEETUP GUESTS: 
LAURA- Soprano. Joined Meetup on April 21, 2022. She has sung in a chorus. Laura loves to sing with others. She joined us on Zoom on 5-9-22. Laura really enjoyed our meeting. She lives in L.A., and doesn’t have a car at this time. Sent Zoom info for 5-16-22.

Karly- School choir. Joined May 10, 2021. Lives in Altadena, CA.
Ming Idnoob- Has sung Alto or Soprano. Joined May 8, 2022. Sent Zoom info. for 5-16-22.

Danny Lindberg- Tenor. Joined meetup April 29, 2022. Lives in L.A. Loves Barbershop. Sent Zoom info. for 5-16-22

Saiba Singh message to chorus:  Saiba says hello to all. She started a new job. Saiba is also busy planning for her sister’s wedding, and probably won’t be joining us for a while. She wishes all of us well.

CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT:  Tom is really working hard in preparing the chorus for our first show in over 2 years, entitled “Surfs Up”. The learning quartet are also a big help in getting us really to perform at the highest level. We now have 2 hopeful candidates for membership, and the Meetup members have started to increase. I think the Board under the leadership of Jack Press are doing a fine job in helping to raise revenue, and keeping the chorus going in the right direction.
Great job everyone. 
Ben Marder, Membership VP. VHS 5-14-22
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